
 

 

 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

Dear parents and students, 

Come August and it’s time to finish our vacation and head back to school. It is a time 
to restart, refresh and reassemble for a renewed start. The school reopens after the 
summer vacations on 28th of August 2023. A special thanks to the parent community 
for their invaluable support at all times. Please take note of the following points to 
facilitate operational effectiveness –  

 

1. Punctuality and Attendance -  In line with mandatory requirements the school 
expects that all students reach campus before 8 AM as after which the gates of 
the school will be closed henceforth. So also the students are expected to 
maintain minimum attendance and avoid unnecessary absence from lessons. 
 

2. Vacation Assignments - The students are expected to submit their vacation 
assignments in line with the instructions provided. The vacation assignment will 
be part of the CCE of the student and marks are awarded for the same. 

The outstanding fee if any must be cleared before the start of the school. 

Thanking in advance for all the efforts rendered. 

With regards, 

Principal-in-Charge/25.08.2023 


